

Heath Hill Avenue, Brighton, BN2 4JF

Γ: 01273 681292

F: 01273 622334

E: admin@bevendean.brighton-hove.sch.uk

A place for everyone to succeed and thrive

23rd March 2017

Deputy Headteacher: Mark Dally

Dear Parents and Carers,

To celebrate the end of our World War 2 topic, we would like to invite you to a WW2 Tea Party on Wednesday 5th April at 2.30pm. This will be an opportunity for you to see the fabulous topic books that the children have been working hard on, as well as watching our jive dancing that we have learnt in PE (and maybe taking part yourselves).

Following the tea party, we will hold a short meeting about Blacklands Farm. During this meeting, you will receive further information about the trip and be given an opportunity to ask any questions. We look forward to seeing as many of you as possible.

Kind regards,

Mr Dabell and Miss Miller

Year 6 Teachers





